
PShR Board meeting 
November 15th, 2018 

 
Members present: Lucy Stafford, Nicole Mauser-Storer, Marty Power, Holly Haddenham, Sherry 
Aune ,  Holly Kemmis and Linda Rudolphi 
 
Meeting called to order 517pm.  
Phone call in had issues today. The call in # rang busy we are unsure why this occurred.  
 
Treasures report- Holly K emailed a report. Holly is working on recovering all of the information 
that was lost due to a google accounts crash. (I happily report that this was recovered shortly 
after the meeting) There was a receipt for awards Sent to Holly Via scan- Marty will resend 
because it was not listed in the budget. Champaign for awards and drinking was donated. There 
is some awards inventory left for next year. The check from the AHA has not yet been received 
so the final income and expense report for nationals is not available yet.  
 
Distance Nationals- Marty did a beautiful write-up newsletter on the nationals that has been 
shared and sent out.  
 
2019 Goals 

• Stallion edition of the newsletter and stallion write-ups for Facebook.  
• Sales listings on our website. 
• Grow the membership. 

 

Membership- how can we grow the membership?  Send letters to past members that have not renewed.  
Write letters about membership to new Shagya buyers. Sponsor a young rider. Try to encourage 
breeding. Offer additional member perks such as a discount for first time members or Shagya buyers.  

Facebook promotion- The coverage of Nationals on Facebook was fabulous. Kathy gave us stats about 
the Facebook likes and followers we gained 57 new followers in the last month, which is a %15 increase 
in followers.  Lots of pictures were added including real time finish line photos and video. The lives 
interviews were a success. Members should be encouraged to post pictures or video of any event. Board 
members will do more interviews.  We would like to do a short interview series starting in January.  

Committees- there are currently 16 committees. The board will look more at the purpose and function 
and activity of the committees in the new year.  

Logo redesign- The new design will incorporate the brand and the Shagya sun into one design.  

Board positions and elections- There are currently 7 members there can be up to 9. Board members 
have a 6 year term limit, no members have reached that this year. Election of officers are held every 
year. People interested in serving on the board are encouraged to apply.   

Cross training for some the key jobs was discussed they included the registrar, banking and website 
administrator so that someone can take them over in case of emergency.  



Buying some sort of backup system for the records in case of computer crash or natural disaster was 
discussed and tabled for further discussion.  

6:53pm the meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    

  


